
Let’s talk:

Mt. Auburn St. 
Bus Priority Pilot

Cambridge & Watertown
Joint Community Meeting

Tuesday, May 1st
6:00PM – 7:30PM

Tufts Health Plan Morton A. Madoff Center
705 Mt Auburn St. Watertown

When 

Part of a larger effort funded by the Barr Foundation to demonstrate how 
features of bus rapid transit can improve mobility in the Boston region.

For more information:
cambridgema.gov/MtAuburnBusPriority

What’s happening:
Join staff from Cambridge and Watertown as they 
explain the Mt. Auburn St. Bus Priority Pilot, which 
will test certain elements of Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) 
on MBTA bus routes 71 and 73. Questions and 
feedback from the community are welcomed.More predictable bus travel

Improve overall traffic flow 
on Mt. Auburn St.

Reduce bus travel times

Enhance safety for people cycling 
and walking on the corridor

We’re testing:

Painted 
bus-only 
lanes

Transit 
signal 
priority 
for buses

Where


